
From: david goldstein [mailto:glassguy@spiritone.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 30, 2014 4:57 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: zoning, 5015 se 36th ave 
 
Hello, 
 
Rarely, I approve of city managers' work.  
 
this is one of those rare cases. 
 
Rezoning 5105 se 36th ave. from high density back to r-7 is entirely appropriate. 
 
Thank you.  
 
David Goldstein (owner) 
 


